

School Newsletter

Thursday 17th February 2022

Classes Finish Early on Monday 21st February

Kia ora and Greetings,

PPTA is holding a paid union meeting for all of its members on Monday afternoon next week, 21st February. Most of our Teachers will be attending this meeting.

This means that normal classes will stop at the end of period 3, 12:20pm. There will not be any more timetabled classes that day.

Students have the choice of either

- 1. Leaving school for the day at 12:20pm, **OR**
- 2. Remaining at School where we will be running an alternative programme for the rest of the day. This will involve some supervised time in class and a supervision during lunch time.

If you wish your child to stay at school until the normal end of the day (3pm) on Monday, please let the school know as soon as possible.

You can do this by emailing us at admin@jchs.school.nz, or phoning us on 09 268 3950 and telling us the name of your child/ren.

Please also use the same email or phone numbers above if you have any questions.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Ngā mihi nui - Kind Regards,

Grant McMillan Tumuaki • Principal

09 268 3954 or principal@jchs.school.nz